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BGC Charlottetown Inclement Weather Policy

Tips For Severe Weather:
Do not drop your child off at the club unless you are certain program is operating that day.

Stay up to date on the latest news from both the Public-School Board (PBS) as well as BGC Charlottetown
online and via email or mass text messaging if you have opted in.

Prioritize your safety when traveling to and from the club. The Final decision on whether to attend
program on any given day falls on parents/guardians

Breakfast Club:

If we are facing inclement weather, the Breakfast Program will operate based on the Public Schools
guidance. If the Public-Schools Board advises a 1 hour delay the Breakfast Club program will operate as
such. Opening 1 hour later.

If the Public Schools Branch Advises closures for the day, and there are no classes BGC Charlottetown will
not operate the Breakfast Club Program that day.

If the Public Schools Board Advises a 1-hour delay, with a further announcement pending. Breakfast Club
Program will not open until the final announcement from the Public-School Branch is made.

BGC Charlottetown reserves the right to deviate from the PBS guidance and cancel the Breakfast Club
Program if such a decision is deemed to be in the best interest of Staff & Participants.

Afterschool Program:
The Afterschool Program will not operate while schools are closed for snow days.

In the event of an early dismissal from schools, our goal is to remain open for 2 hours to allow families
the time to safely come and pick up their young person. This process is subject to change and a decision
is made with the safety and well-being of participants, families, and staff in mind.

Evening Programs:

The Evening Program will not operate while schools are closed for snow days or if an early dismissal
takes place.

It may be necessary to close BGC Charlottetown before the evening programs starts if there is impending
weather that compromises the safe travel of participants, families, and staff.

If it is deemed necessary to cancel our evening programs and message will be sent out via email and
mass text if you are opt-ed in. BGCarlottetown will make every effort to notify families of a cancelation



before 5pm, however BGC Charlottetown reserves the right to cancel program without early notice if it is
deemed in the best interests of safety for participants, families, and staff.

Final Considerations

- BGC Charlottetown may decide to deviate from the Public Schools decision on inclement
weather if it is deemed in the best interest of participants, staff, and families.

- BGC Charlottetown will strive to ensure that ample warning is provided to families when it is
decided to cancel our programs for the day, however there may be times where warning is
limited. It is advised to stay up to date with the latest news from the club by frequently checking
club emails and opting into our mass texting programs.
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